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Church planting conference

Let me start by praising God for His amazing presence when we need Him! Before starting the

conference, we had many trials and some disappointments, especially in regards to some issues with the

seminary with which we were organizing it. But we have an awesome God, and He made everything work

out for His glory!
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The class content delivered by Dr. Gene Wilson and Dr. Craig Ott was outstanding and very insightful. We

also organized some sections of the class with local pastors sharing their experience on different topics.

All of this was very encouraging.

 

We had a good attendance, but what made us really excited is that many of the students are prospective

church planters! So we definitely have some more work to do, in order to put these guys into action!

Other responsibilities

Church: The church is doing really well. We are glad to see how some of those who grew in faith

through our ministry are now discipling others and serving the Lord. That is certainly a great joy! 
PRAYER: I would really like you to pray for a specific couple with whom I am meeting weekly to

grow their faith in Jesus as their Savior and Lord. He  (named Hong I, taiwanese) is a physician, a

quite nominal Presbyterian by birth. His wife (Julieta, Argentine) is a biologist with a Jewish

heritage, but open to explore the life of Jesus. Please pray for them as we meet to lead them to

accept Jesus into their lives.

Family Update
After a good time of prayer and considering many options, we finally decided to move our kids to a public

school. So far, time has shown that we made a good decision: the kids are very well adjusted and we are

very happy with the new teachers and friends. 

Personally, although I have been through times of high stress and too many responsibilities, I think I am

handling it quite alright. Still, please pray with me for wisdom in not accepting further responsibilities if they

are not clearly from God!



 
 

  Thank you all for your prayers, love and care!

Please continue to pray for us:

For the board of Misión BETA, that God will continue to confirm those who need to be received as

members and lead us to help church planters in their endeavors.

For God to continue working through our ministry in the church.

For Guille's health and continued strength.

For God to give us wisdom in being good stewards of ministry and family time.

Thank you for your financial support

If you want to bless us with special gifts or regular donations, you can send tax-deductible contributions to:

Presbyterian Mission International, 12330 Conway Rd., St. Louis, MO 63141, checks payable to

Presbyterian Mission International, earmarked for Guille Mac Kenzie or click here for electronic funds

transfer.

Should you also desire to support the general budget of Mision BETA, you can send checks at the same

address payable to PMI, earmarked for Mision BETA.
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